## JOHN WEIS

Chair

## CITY OF NEW YORK

## MANHATTAN COMMUNITY BOARD FOUR

330 West 42<sup>nd</sup> Street, 26<sup>th</sup> floor New York, NY 10036 tel: 212-736-4536 fax: 212-947-9512 www.nyc.gov/mcb4

ROBERT J. BENFATTO, JR., ESQ. District Manager

February 4, 2011

Jackie Snyder Executive Director Public Design Commission of the City of New York 253 Broadway – 5th Floor New York, NY 10007

Re: High Line Signage for Section 2

Dear Ms. Snyder

Manhattan Community Board # 4 (MCB4) has reviewed the signage proposed for Section 2 of the High Line as presented by the Friends of the High Line. It is, in fact, very similar to the existing signage for Section 1 with some improvements, and MCB4 wholeheartedly approves of this plan.

As we told Friends of the High Line at the Executive Committee meeting, the street level way-finding signs proposed for certain streets on 10th Avenue might also be replicated on 11th Avenue to help connect The High Line with Hudson River Park.

MCB4 continues to be excited about the progress of the High Line and looks forward to the opening of Section 2 this Spring.

Sincerely,

John Weis

Chair

Manhattan Community

Board 4

Cc: Friends of the High Line